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We are exploring characters in Harry Potter and 

the Philosopher’s Stone. This will help us with our 

textiles workshops later in the week. We are also 

going to write e-safety leaflets. 

Wednesday 4th October is National No Pens Day 

so our English lesson will be drama related to our 

Harry Potter work. 

This week we are learning to use formal 

column methods for multiplication (short 

and long).  On No Pens Day we will play a 

variety of multiplication games. Keep 

practising those times tables to earn 

stickers on your Going for Gold certificate! 

There will be 4 Mathletics activities to 

complete at home. 

 

 

 

 

 


